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Route 207 Survey Work  
 
(Kahnawake – 26, Enniskó:wa/March 2013) The Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke 
(MCK) wishes to inform road users that the Ministère des Transports du Québec (MTQ) 
will be conducting survey work on Route 207 this Wednesday, March 27th and Thursday, 
March 28th, weather permitting.  
 
MTQ crews are expected to be in the area from 9am until 4pm on both days. They will 
be gathering data for upcoming repair work. In case of poor weather conditions the work 
may be postponed to a later date. 
 
 
SUGGESTED INSTRUCTIONS FOR MEDIA 
Please mention at your discretion.  
For information on this release contact Gene Diabo at 450-632-7500, ext. 2254 
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